
Preparation for Virtual Catechesis 

 

In light of these uncertain times, we are making a pro-active 

attempt to prepare for the worst-case scenario.  While we 

have parishioners from various counties, we typically follow 

the safety protocols of Rockdale County Public Schools 

(RCPS).  If RCPS closes for inclement weather, we close.  If 

RCPS requires masks, we require masks.  If RCPS moves to 

online learning, we will move to online catechesis.   

Please send the following information to me via email at 

smajor@spxconyers.com : 

 

 Family Last Name  

 Email Address 

 Phone Number 

 Child’s First Name, Last Name, and Grade in School 

 

We will use this information to put your child in a Google 

Classroom, should the need arise.  If we are forced into 

virtual catechesis, both you and your children will be expected 

to attend their online session during the regularly scheduled 

session times.  Attendance will be taken.   
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